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ALL INTERESTED PARTIES

SALLY ELLOYAN, EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

MEETING WAIVER REQUESTS

From time to time applicants may have timing or scheduling conflicts associated with items placed on

our public meetings/agendas. Requests for waivers of attendance for applicants (and legal counsel)

from Gaming Control Board (Board) and/or Gaming Commission (Commission) meetings are required

to be sent to the following email address at least eight business days in advance of the meeting:

MTGWAIVER@qcb.nv.qov

Waiver requests sent to this email address are compiled and provided to the Chairman of the

Commission and/or Board for consideration. While no assurance is given that waiver requests will be

granted, under normal circumstances, timely filed waiver requests will usually be reviewed on or before

the Friday preceding the scheduled meeting week. For those applicants with longer range travel

considerations, please send waiver requests as soon as practicable. You will be notified via email

regarding the status/action of your waiver request. ln certain cases, it may not be possible to take

timely action on waiver requests, due to other agency business, and no assurance is given that waiver

requests received the week of scheduled meetings will be considered.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact my office at (775) 684-7750.


